

**FDSN Working Group V
Portable Instrumentation
Thursday August 3, 2017 12:00-13:30
Room 503**

- 12:00 Introductions and sign-in
- 12:05 Review of agenda and additions
- 12:05 Group/facility presentations
- 12:20 SOH recommendations – suggestions on how best to make progress
- 12:30 How to better track in meta-data stations that move (e.g. deployments on glaciers or oceans gliders)
- 12:40 Survey of available methods for creating StationXML
- 12:50 OBS data
- Accounting for OBS clock drift
 - Current state of OBS integration into data centers and future paths/roadblocks
 - Standard methods/filters for decimating seismology data
- 13:15 WG-V web presence
Request for web page updates. QC, best practices, or inventories. Lots of broken links. Are these sections worth maintaining?
- 13:30 Adjourn